
Greetings from The High School:

Concert Season
The Winter High School Choir Concert is tonight  (12/16/24)  at 7:00 in the Auditorium. The Band 
Concert was last  Monday Dec. 9th. The band concert was well attended, the groups sounded great, Ms 
Hesch always does a wonderful job getting them ready to perform. 

Breakfast with Santa
Our local Honor Society had their Annual Breakfast with Santa on Saturday Dec. 14th. This is a chance 
for our students to interact with younger children through crafts, face painting, photo booths. It is also a 
fundraiser for Big Brothers Big Sisters. This is a tradition that has  been around for many years, our 
community looks forward to each year, Thank you to Michele Gross and Andrea Pelowski for leading 
this activity and to the 

Pre ACT
On Dec 10th,  the 10 graders took the Pre Act. This is a good opportunity for students to get a practice 
exam for next year's ACT, it allows them to see their strengths and also areas where improvement is 
needed. It also gives us  a chance to review the data and see where we may have weaknesses in our 
curriculum. 

Respect Retreat
Youth Frontiers brought their Respect Retreat to FHS. This retreat is aimed at 9th graders as they begin 
their high school careers. About 30 of our MHS students served as small group leaders for this day. It 
allows some of our student leaders in the building to make connections with younger students. I would 
like to thank the Keating Foundation for their continued support of this activity.  
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